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NOTIFICATION 

 

High-level Ministerial Dialogues on the New Collective Quantified Goal on Climate 

Finance  

 

Sharm El-Sheikh, Arab Republic of Egypt 

 

 

I am pleased to notify Parties and observer States to the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the 

Paris Agreement to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC) that the 

first high-level ministerial dialogue on the new collective quantified goal on climate finance will 

take place on Wednesday, 09 November 2022 from 15:00 to 18:00 in conference premises in Sharm 

El-Sheikh, Arab Republic of Egypt (Egypt).  

 

The Conference of the Parties serving as the meeting of the Parties to the Paris Agreement 

(CMA), at its third session, decided to convene high-level ministerial dialogues on climate finance 

starting in 2022 and ending in 2024, ensuring effective political engagement and open, meaningful, and 

robust discussion. The high-level ministerial dialogue will be informed by the reports on the technical 

expert dialogues, submissions by Parties and non-Party stakeholders on the new collective quantified 

goals, and the technical paper prepared by the UNFCCC secretariat on the submissions. 

 

This dialogue aims to provide guidance on the further direction of the ad hoc work programme the 

following year. The CMA 4 President will prepare a summary of the deliberations at the high-level 

ministerial dialogue, including recommendations, for consideration by CMA 4.  

 

The dialogue will have a webcast. While the ministerial dialogue is open to all Parties and 

observers, owing to the limited capacity of the meeting room, the access to Parties and Party observers 

will be limited to participating minister or head of delegation +1.  

 

 

 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 

Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of 

Germany. 
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The provisional programme and additional information on the dialogue will be announced on the 

UNFCCC website in due course. For any inquiries on the event, please contact the secretariat at 

ncqg@unfccc.int.  

 

We look forward to your participation at this event. 

 

   Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                        (Signed by) 

 

   Simon Stiell 
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